
‘Grey’s  Anatomy’  Star  Jesse
Williams Ties the Knot

By Nicole Weintraub

Jesse Williams, or better yet Jackson Avery of Grey’s Anatomy,
married  longtime  girlfriend  Aryn  Drake-Lee  on  Saturday
evening, according to People. The couple has been together for
the past five years, prior to Williams’ big debut in The
Sisterhood of the Travelling Pants 2. A guest of the wedding
boasted of the couples’ love  for one another and Williams’
smile throughout the entire ceremony. Prior to being an actor,
Williams was a schoolteacher in New York while his bride works
as a real estate broker.

How do you know if someone is into you for the right reasons?

Cupid’s Advice:

Dating  is one of the most difficult adventures, especially
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trying to figure out who is trustworthy. Here are some clues
on how to find out if someone is interested in you for the
right reasons:

1. Through thick and thin: If someone truly has feelings for
you based on your personality and not your bank account, they
will be with you through it all. Whether you are having a good
day or a bad day, a person that is truly into you will be by
your side through the good times and the bad times.

2. Give and take:  A true relationship  is a partnership in
which  both  people  in  the  relationship  give  and  take.  If
someone is only looking for presents and fancy dinners, they
are only looking for the value of your bank account. Someone
that is with you because they value you as a person will be
around for the expensive nights out an about as well as the
quiet, low key events.

3. A deeper meaning: If the deepest conversation you can have
with someone is when the next paycheck comes around, it’s time
to start looking elsewhere. A deeper connection goes well
beyond money, presents and expensive dates. Whether it be a
shared interest in a hobby or a friend in common, the more you
can relate to the person, the deeper the connection will be.

Have you ever been with someone who was with you for the wrong
reasons? Tell us about it!


